

Matthew G. Bevin Governor

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Prequalified Contractors

FROM: Rachel Mills, P.E. Packet Mills

Director

Division of Construction Procurement

DATE: February 12, 2016

SUBJECT: Publishing of Apparent Bids in Bid Express

Effective with the February 19, 2016 letting, the Cabinet will utilize Bid Express to publish the apparent bids for projects. The apparent bids may be viewed in Bid Express minutes after the scheduled bid letting begins. The official letting results and unit bid tabulations will be published on the Division of Construction Procurement's website by the close of business the day of the letting.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Division of Construction Procurement at (502) 564-3500.

